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Dealing with difficult patients & removal of patients from GP Lists (May 2023)
Appendix A - Letter of Concern 

Useful where there is a repeat of behaviour where a verbal warning has failed or where there has been repeated DNA’s

Dear Patient.

It has come to the notice of the practice that there has been [a repeat of behaviour that led to a verbal warning] [a number of DNA’s/unreasonable demands/etc] on the practice. We are concerned that this is causing stress to staff and GPs at the practice. As you will appreciate the practice is extremely busy and your pattern on accessing our services is wasteful of resources and delays our ability to treat other patients.

Please be assured that we have your best interests at heart and do not wish to deter your from seeking treatment when it is required. 

If you wish to discuss this letter with me or with one of the GPs please do not hesitate to contact the practice and we will be happy to meet with you.

Yours sincerely

Practice Manager

Letter to be kept on file for one year. 

